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Vice President’s Message
We want to thank all the parents and families for their support this year. Your hours of 
volunteering for school events, donating items, and participating in our fundraisers helped make 
this year a success for our school. Without you, we would not be able to bring all the events to 
our school for our kids and provide all the support for our teachers and staff.
We want to extend a special thanks to the PTO families that are concluding their term. Your 
contributions and dedicated service during your time on PTO are appreciated. Thank you for all 
that you have done.
• Andy & Mary Rolf
• Chuck& Kim Keller
• Jared & Jessie McIntyre
We look forward to leading PTO next year and bringing more celebrations and fun to our 
school! Have a great summer!!
Matthew & Jennifer Deroche

New PTO Families
We are excited to welcome three 
new families to PTO:

• Justin & Kristin Harsh

• Benjamin & Crystal Stech

• David and JoAnn Diaz

PTO Happenings
We wanted to share a few things that PTO has been 
up to: 

• Purchased the following for the school:

• Jerseys for track

• New soccer nets for the soccer fields

• New targets for archery club

• Sponsored three scholarships for NAM 8th 
grade to be used for the 2024/2025 school year 
at Pius.

• Celebrated all sports athletes at the end-of-year 
sports banquet.

• Provided meals, snacks, and treats for our 
teachers and staff for appreciation week.

Contact us: NAMSchoolPTO@gmail.com

Fundraising
Thank you to all who helped make our spring 
fundraiser and school celebration a success. 
We raised $31,480 for PTO!!

Thank You!
Thank you to all those who 
volunteered to help with Mayfair 
and for all the donations to the 
Mayfair raffle. Due to the weather, 
we hosted the event inside again, 
which was a great success! PTO 
received funds back from Tom’s 
Coffee/Kona Ice and Sweets on the 
Streets.


